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Senator Brown asked: 
 
When I previously asked questions about the funding for specialist support services in at 
Supplementary Budget Estimates in November 2013 you indicated that $7.3 million of the 
allocated $45 million in funding remained unallocated.  Does this mean that $2.4 million 
funding for specialist support services remains unallocated? If no, where was the funding 
allocated? 
 
Answer: 
 
As at 1 July 2014, $12.415 million for 2014-15 and $12.025 million for 2015-16 has been 
committed for grants for Royal Commission support services.  $104,000 remains unallocated 
for 2014-15 and $666,000 remains unallocated for 2015-16. 
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